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Lisa Williams shared that Kansas Parents
as Teacher (PAT) affiliates served 8,323
children and 6,178 families from July 1,
2022, through June 30, 2023, statistics
from affiliates’ annual reports show. More
information can be found by clicking
here.
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Janet Cody, KPATA President, shared that the
Executive Director position has been posted and
will remain open until filled. An update will be
shared at the September board meeting.

A reminder was shared about the
upcoming state home visiting conference
on 8/29 & 8/30.

We are seeking out additional KPATA committee
members for the social media committee and the
bylaws, policies and procedures committee.
Please reach out if you are interested in joining.
It is a great way to be involved!

T h e  K P A T A  C o n f e r e n c e  i s  s e t  f o r  A p r i l
2 3 r d / 2 4 t h  a t  W e b s t e r  C o n f e r e n c e
C e n t e r  i n  S a l i n a .

https://www.ksde.org/Home/Quick-Links/News-Room/Weekly-News/Standards-and-Instruction/ArtMID/6191/ArticleID/2405/Kansas-PAT-affiliates-served-8323-families-during-fiscal-year-2023

